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I would like to thank all the auxiliaries who turned in their year-end 
reports.  Every Auxiliary does something for our veterans. This is 
why we belong to this organization.  The VA Hospitals and WI VA 
nursing homes are welcoming organizations to come and visit their 
residents and play bingo and give out treats.  Reach out to your 
nursing home in your area and see if you can do a visit.  Our 
Department Representatives and Deputies are visiting and doing 
activities in their facilities.  Please keep on giving to our Department 
Hospital funds.   

I am looking forward to our VFWA Convention in June and giving out 
awards to the Outstanding Volunteer and giving out the hospital 
charms to our volunteers.  Please plan to come.   

Thanks again for all you do for hospitalized veterans.  Keep up the 
good work. 

Karen Johnson                                                                                        
Department Chairman 

 


